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Statement Regarding Discontinued Production of Fiat 500

August 31, 2019,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FIAT will discontinue production of the current-generation Fiat 500 and 500e in

North America. Current inventory of the 2019 Fiat 500 and 500e will last into 2020. In North America, FIAT will

continue to offer the new Italian-designed, fun-to-drive Fiat 500X all-wheel-drive compact crossover, the Fiat 124

Spider roadster and the five-passenger Fiat 500L utility vehicle.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


